
 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 20th April 2020 

Dear Parents 

Accessing learning for Nursery children 

I am aware that Miss Robinson has received many queries from parents about how to access 
the VLE class page from Nursery Parents. I am therefore attaching the user guide, and also 
the following links, which will take you to simple YouTube videos that explain how to 
access your child’s class page. You will need to log in to the VLE first. To do this, please 
login via the school website homepage (button top right), using your login details. 

These links take you to YouTube videos which will walk you through accessing information, 
as a child or as a parent: 

Child’s view 

View class page as a parent 

View homework as a parent 

I hope you find these videos helpful. As you know, in addition to this, you now have the 
opportunity to contribute to your child’s EYFS profile through Evidence Me, which I wrote to 
you about last week.  

Thank you for all your support in these highly unusual times.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Carpenter 
Head teacher 

Scarborough Road, Otley, West Yorkshire LS21 3JS 
Tel: 01943 462349  

Headteacher: Ms H.R. Carpenter  email: info@westgateprimary.co.uk 

https://www.westgateprimary.co.uk/website
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=evCd8abz-9o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ybq3bzePu-g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EJNDVMF0t8o

